
    
 

     

 

 

 

 

The Jagiellonian Research Center for African Studies  

of the Jagiellonian University in Kraków, Poland,   

the Africa Research Institute of the Óbuda University in Budapest, Hungary, and the 

Centre for Military Studies of the Stellenbosch University in Stellenbosch, South Africa 

invite papers for the 

  

International conference on   
“The Visegrad countries and Africa:  

history and contemporaneity”   
  

Proposals for papers are hereby invited from interested researchers, scholars, practitioners 

and policy-makers in the defence and security fields for the upcoming conference that will be 

held online on 27 April 2022.    

 

Important dates:   

 Deadline for receiving abstracts: 27 February 2022 

 Confirmation of acceptance: 6 March 2022 

 Conference: 27 April 2022 

 Deadline for submitting the papers for publishing: 1 June 2022 

  

Conference Proceedings   

Having passed the peer-review cycle, all the papers delivered at the conference will be 

published as a dedicated issue of the Journal of Central and Eastern European African Studies.   

  

Application 

The length of the abstract should be about 250-350 words. Contributors are requested to 

include a coverpage highlighting their professional background, affiliation and contact details.   

  

Contact Details    

All abstracts and enquiries may be sent to:   

 Dr. Joanna Mormul, e-mail: joanna.mormul@uj.edu.pl, mobile: +48 881292909 

 Dr. David Vogel, e-mail: vogel.david@uni-obuda.hu, mobile: +36 703812341  

 LtCol J.P. Scherman, e-mail: schermanj@sun.ac.za; mobile: +27 227023093  

CALL FOR PAPERS 

mailto:joanna.mormul@uj.edu.pl
mailto:schermanj@sun.ac.za

